
Eve O'Sullivan 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Licensing Staff 
20 November 2019 11:21 
peter sweetman 
D0332-02 Millstreet - Submission Acknowledgement 

Dear Mr Sweetman 

I am to refer to your ernail of 18 November 2019, in relation to an application for a Waste Water Discharge Licence, 
Reg No D0332-02, in respect of the agglomeration named Millstreet, CO Cork. 

I am to advise that your email will be treated as a submission and will be taken into account when determining the 
Wastewater Discharge Licence, in accordance with the Waste Water Discharge (Authorisation) Regulations 2007 as 
amended. 

The application and associated correspondence, including acknowledgements, notifications and general 
correspondence are available to view on the Agency Website a t  www.epa.ie. 

Please direct any further correspondence in relation to this application to Administration Unit, Environmental 
Licensing Programme, Environmental Protection Agency, P.O. Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, County Wexford 
quoting Register No 00332-02. 

Regards 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 
Em ail : !ice nsi ng @e pa . ie 
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Sent: 18 November 2019 15:21 
To: Wexford Receptionist <REC WEX@epa.ie> 
Subject: WASTE WATER 332-02D 

The EPA is  required to carry out an AA and EIA on this development. 
It is my submission that this is a different development development requiring an new NIS rather than an 
amendment 
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